
 

11/6/2024 CSA Meeting 

Meeting Start 11:21 AM 

All students were in attendance for the meeting 

¶ Short recap on the October Cybersecurity Day 
o Short thanks to those who participated and attended 
o Request for photos that were taken to be posted/provided 

¶ October 4th meeting minutes approved 
o Moved by: Jared Giesen 
o Seconded by: Thomas McGillan 

¶ Discussion about the application portal for the DoD application: 
o Returning students should have the access required to complete the 

reapplication process 
o Applications opened officially at the beginning of the month 
o The official CSA solicitation is expected December 2024  

▪ Typically the solicitation is processed around the time the application 
opens, but this year is unique in this circumstance 

o Students that are planning to graduate this spring and continue to a graduate 
program 





 

o Those in attendance who are not currently signed up were offered a chance 
to attend and sign up for the competition with the Cybersecurity Club 

¶ New CSA funds to attend 


